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Notification regarding QR code implementation for product labels on 

HogoMax002 and 003 
 
 

Thank you for using DISCO products. Details regarding the topic above are as follows. 

Notification 

QR codes will be introduced to product labels and auxiliary labels on HogoMax002 and 003.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Background 

In order to strengthen production at manufacturing contractors and improve process management, QR codes 

will be introduced to product labels and auxiliary labels. 

Applicable products 

Entire HogoMax lineup 

Contents changed 

A QR code will be added to the right of the product name on product labels and auxiliary labels. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Switchover timing 

The change will apply starting with products manufactured May 24, 2021. 

 

Notes 

1) Although this change is comparable to a content change on the acceptance specification sheet, the 

issuance of this notification will take the place of any re-exchange of the acceptance specification 

sheet. 

2) No part no. change will accompany this change. 

Inquiries 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact a DISCO sales representatives or service engineer. 

End of report 

 

 
Example: HogoMax003-10 


